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Lunch 
Our next village lunch is on                        

Saturday 4th May. 
Food will be served from noon with a 

choice of home cooked main (£5.50) and 
dessert (£2.50).  

Everyone is very welcome—please book 
your place by emailing or calling Sarah 

@davidchapman.org.uk or 07842201950 
or 01736 850287 

Sadly we have to cancel the lunch in 
June. We are short of staff that month 
and can’t hold a lunch. Our next one will 

be on 6th July. Please book as usual. 
A little thanks of appreciation from one of 
our regular lunch attendees.”I am sure that 

everyone who attended the Easter Lunch 
would agree with me that it was such a special occasion and 
the food was really delicious.The hall and the table decora-

tions were superb and our lovely Easter Eggs were an 
added surprise. Thanks you so much to the team for all the 
effort which was put into the lunch and for your hard work. 

It was appreciated by us all.”                             
Thanks again Pat Williams 
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Concert 
On Saturday 4th May     

at 7.30pm 

 Soprano Simone Hellier 

Baritone Philip Cade 

Pianist John Thompson 
They will be performing a 

varied and delicious treat of 
wonderful classical music in-

cluding a performance of 
John’s own compositions, 

French Melodies, Ave Maria 
by Gounod, Mozart Arias and 
Duets to mention but a few.  

This should be a great     
evening—not to be missed.  
Tickets £10 on the door. 



Film Nights in Townshend 
On 18th May the club will be showing   

‘The Old Oak’ by Ken Loach.                         
The film is set in the North East of           

England and based around a pub threat-
ened by closure. Doors open at 7pm, film 

starts at 7.30pm, entry £4 

To enjoy films at our hall you need to be a  
member of the Cornish film club C-Fylm. 
This organisation runs across the county 
bringing films to many villages halls and 

allows us all to share in the cost of licens-
ing a film for public viewing. It is a great 
organisation and well worth the £6 per 

year that membership costs. 
For more details about this film and the film club 

contact Sarah Lane on 01736 850933. 

Friends of Godolphin 
An Illustrated Talk                          
“Newlyn Copper“   

by Michael Johnson,               
principal craftsman at the 

Newlyn  Copper Works.   
in Townshend Village hall on          

Thursday 18th May at 7.30pm 
Visitors £5 Members £4  

 

 

 

 

 

Saturday 11th May at 7pm 

at Townshend Village Hall 

These popular quiz evenings                  
are hosted by Steve Blyth.                       

£2 per person to enter  

Maximum of 6 people per team 

Refreshments Available 

(bring your own alcohol if you wish)  

50/50 raffle 
Contact Steve to enter a team on 

07873455081 or 01736 719591 

What’s On this month  
Why not join the Dancing Flea Ukulele       
Orchestra? They meet each Wednesday         

between 2 and 4pm. Contact Dave Ireland on 
07891340539 for details. 

Qui Gong each Monday between 10 and 11.30am 
with John Barber, no booking necessary.             

07594665552 

Yoga with Karly each Tuesday evening from 
6.30 to 8pm. Contact Karly on 07798657452  

Craft and Chat afternoons alternate Mondays, 
on 13th and 27th May. Cost £2 per person. For 
more information contact Sarah 01736 850287 

Dance Afternoons for All. No experience neces-
sary just come for a chat and tea on alternate 

Thursdays 2 to 4pm. £3 per person, All welcome. 

The Love to Sing Choir meet each Tuesday 
morning 10.15 to 12.15am. New members very 

welcome and no singing experience required.– no 
auditions, just come along and enjoy the fun,   
camaraderie and cake. For more information   

contact Lois on 07523 905482 

Fun Bowls Evening  
Every Friday from 7pm to 

9.30pm.  £2 including       
refreshments. Come along, 

make friends and have a fun evening. 
No experience necessary.  


